Dear Parents.

I am looking forward to sharing the joys of reading with your child this year. An essential part of becoming a good reader is independent reading. The media center contains a well-rounded collection that is easily accessible for your student.

I have reviewed the following library procedures with your child during library class. Each student is allowed to check out one book a time. In the event that a book is lost, your child will be fined the cost of replacement.

These procedures are to ensure that our media center remains full and in good condition for our students.

I look forward to reading with your child this year. Please let me know if there is anymore I can do to support you and your child.

Sincerely,

Marsha Walblay Media Specialist Holmes Park Elementary